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Since I joined the panel late, at Spring Assembly I did not have much to report. The last six 
months have been filled with zoom meetings of the committee, and the geographical 
thought force that was put together at Spring Assembly. As well as other committees bring 
forth changes 

• The committee is close, but not ready, to present the changes that we wish to see 
changed in the “Hosting Assemblies guidelines”. There are a few details still needing 
to be smoothed out.  

• The thought force for the geographical guidelines has met twice and the findings will 
be presented during the assembly. 

• A USAW guidelines committee was recently created. There is still room to serve with 
that, if you’d like. 

• The finance committee drew up some changes that they’d like to see changed in 
their guidelines. The guidelines committee are reviewing them now. 

 


